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The bond market yields continue to fluctuate. They decreased this week due to bond investors rushing to complete their month-end trades. Yields increased on Friday because of Trump’s announcement about placing tariffs on steel and aluminum. Yields are still expected to rise overall in the coming weeks in order to combat creeping inflation. Professionals such as Paul Tudor Jones, expects 10 year yields to climb as high as 3.75%, which is over a 30 percent increase in total. Powell continues to convey optimistic messages about the economy and growth prospects, he is confident that inflation will meet the 2% objective, he also signaled that there will be as many as four gradual rate hikes this year. Yields ended with 2 year note at 2.222%, 10 year note at 2.839%, and 30 year bond at 3.120%.
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What’s next and key events?

One Item to look for in the future is the continuing impact of the tariffs that Trump levied on foreign steel (25%) and aluminum (10%). These tariffs could ignite a global trade war which would cause a hike in prices for goods and services. The possibility of a fourth rate increase by The Fed is another event to keep an eye out for.



image1.png
4 Track . Annotate = News O. Zoom

J M Vid Price 2.840
T High on 02/21/18 2.951
~ Average 2378

1 Low on 09/07/17 2.040

F3.000

F2.800

F2.600

F2.400

F2.200

F2.000

Mar Aor May Jun E Aug Sep Oct 3 Dec Jan Feb
2017 | 2018




image2.png
© 125 US Treasury Actives Curve Last Mid YTM 00:13:58
3004 e H B

6 2 B 107 &Y 207 EQ
Tenor

® All Tenors O Key Tenors

Curve Id 3M v 2y 3y 5y 1oy 30Y

1) =125 1.640 2.042 2.224 2372 2599 2.840 3.121




